
MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  April 8, 2021  

TO:  Virginia Department of Planning and Budget (DPB)  

FROM:  Virginia Department of Health (VDH)  

SUBJECT:  VDH Response to DPB’s Economic Impact Analysis (EIA) of Board of Health Regulations for 

the Certification of Doulas (12 VAC 5-403) 

 

 

The Virginia Department of Health concurs with the EIA prepared by the Department of Planning and 

Budget on the proposed regulation to establish the certification process and related requirements for 

state-certified doulas.  

 


